
From:   David Hinkley   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   November 12, 2013

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Anthony,

The IARU and NOAA coordinations have been emailed to you on 11/7/13.  LMK if you did not receive.   
Also please see my email to you on 11/8/13.

Regards,

David.


